
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT ROAD CLOSURE INFORMATION - SUNDAY 1 JULY 

 

Monday 25 June 2012 

 

 

Dear Resident or Property Manager, 

 

We wish to advise you of important road closure information affecting Frederick Street and Aubrey Street in 

Surfers Paradise on Sunday 1 July 2012 for the annual Gold Coast Airport Marathon. 

 

Vehicles will not be able to enter or exit Frederick Street and Aubrey Street between 7:15am and 11:30am on 

Sunday 1 July. 

 

More than 5,000 people taking part in the Gold Coast Airport Marathon will be running along Garfield Terrace at 

the eastern end of both Frederick Street and Aubrey Street at this time with road closures in place at those 

intersections for public safety. Road closures at the western end of Frederick Street and Aubrey Street at 

Surfers Paradise Boulevard due to Gold Coast Rapid Transit works means there are no entry or exit points to 

Frederick Street and Aubrey Street from 7:15am to 11:30am. 

 

These road closures are due to an extraordinary and unavoidable situation for this year only, involving two key 

community projects. The closures have been planned in consultation with Gold Coast City Council, Queensland 

Police and Gold Coast Rapid Transit, and are in place to ensure the safety of participants, volunteers, spectators 

and residents. 

 

It is advised that any necessary vehicle entry or exit to these streets is undertaken after 12:00pm on Sunday 1 

July once Garfield Terrace is completely opened for the public. Entry will be permitted to these streets from 

Garfield Terrace before 7:15am under direction of police and road marshals positioned at each intersection. Exit 

will also be permitted before 7:15am from these streets into Garfield Terrace with vehicles to be directed north by 

police and road marshals to Thornton Street and onto Surfers Paradise Boulevard. 

 

Between 7:15am and 11:30am vehicles will only be able to exit Frederick Street and Aubrey Street in the case 

of emergency. Queensland Police will be positioned at the intersection of Aubrey Street and Garfield Terrace 

and will manage emergency situations. 

 

A map highlighting these road closures is on the reverse of this letter for your information. 



 

 

Further information on road closures during this year’s Gold Coast Airport Marathon are included in the 

Community Guide with this letter. 

 

We do appreciate your support and patience which contributes greatly to the success of this annual community 

mass participation event.  

 

If you require further information please contact event organiser Events Queensland Gold Coast phone on (07) 

5668 9888, email info@goldcoastmarathon.com.au or visit the website www.goldcoastmarathon.com.au  

 

Thank you! 

 

Events Queensland Gold Coast 

 

 

 

 

Fig. 1: Map showing the road closures affecting Aubrey St and Frederick St on Sunday 1 July. 
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